
	

KENT	COUNTY	COUNCIL

Staplestreet	Road,	Hernhill
(PROHIBITION	OF	DRIVING)​

THE	ROAD	TRAFFIC	REGULATION	ACT	1984	-	SECTION	16A
TEMPORARY	ORDER	JULY	2022

To	allow	the	annual	wheelie	bin	event	to	take	place,	Kent	County	Council	has
made	an	Order	to	temporarily	prohibit	through	traffic	on	part	of	Staplestreet
Road,	Hernhill.

A	closure	is	planned	from	23rd	July	2022	for	up	to	1	day	between	the	hours	of
12:00	and	15:00.	The	scheduled	dates	may	vary	for	this	event	with	appropriate
signage	displayed	on	site	and	the	event	will	be	displayed	on	One.Network

Staplestreet	Road	will	be	closed	from	the	junction	with	Church	Hill	to	outside	the
junction	to	Mount	Ephraim	Gardens,	to	the	extent	indicated	by	signs	and	barriers
on	site.

The	closure	is	required	for	the	safety	of	the	public	and	event	personnel	while	the
annual	wheelie	bin	event	is	held	by	The	Three	Horseshoes.

The	alternative	route	is	via	Staplestreet	Road,	A229	Thanet	Way	Slip,	Thanet
Way,	Brenley	Corner,	A2	Boughton	Bypass,	Canterbury	Road,	Stockers	Hill,	The
Street,	Staplestreet	Road	and	vice	versa.

For	information	regarding	this	closure	please	contact	The	Three	Horseshoes
on	01227	750842,	who	will	be	able	to	assist	with	the	scope	of	this	event.

	

	Simon	Jones,	Corporate	Director	of	Growth,	Environment	and	Transport.
Kent	County	Council,	County	Hall,	Maidstone,	ME14	1XQ

http://one.network/
https://one.network/

